AH AHL FREIGHT INDIA PVT LTD.

To Whom so ever it may Concern

We are writing to inform you that the name of our company has been changed from AHL Freight
India Private Limited to Megalo Worldwide Logistics Private Limited effective from 11*" August

2023.

Please note that there has been no change in management and in the range of products/services

we offer. This change has gone through all the legal requirements.

We ensure you that this rebranding will not affect or delay any current orders. Rest assured,
However, despite the name change, our commitment to providing exceptional service and
support remains the same. Our website domain name and email addresses will also be updated
to reflect the new name. We kindly request that you update your records to reflect our new
name. All future correspondence and invoices should be addressed to Megalo Worldwide

Logistics Private Limited.

Thank you for your patronage. We hope to continue doing business with you in the future!

Kindly reach out to your AHL Representatives or admin@ahlfreight.com, for any clarifications

regarding this letter.
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